
Sent on: Thu 4/3/2008 7:57 PM 

From: Bengali Cultural Society Executive Committee 2008  

To: executive@bcscle.org  

Subject: Thanks Note 

Dear Friends, 

 

We extend our most sincere thanks to all for participating and helping us 

organizing a very successful Indoor Activity Day on March 29th. We are 

extremely happy to observe the enthusiasm and cooperation of the 

participants in various aspects of the event. Our special thanks go to the 

kids for putting up food stalls which was an instant hit and donating 

their income to the BCS fund. We also congratulate the winners of various 

events and thank all those who participated and helped. 

 

Some photos taken during the Indoor Activity day has been posted on the 

BCS web site. The list of winners from various events will be posted there 

shortly. 

 

We hope we will continue to receive such participation from our community. 

 

Our next event will be the Rabi-Nazrul Jayanti to be held on 10th of May. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Suman Chakravarti 

Secretary, BCS Cleveland. 

 

Regards, 

Executive Committee 

Bengali Cultural Society 

Cleveland, OH 

 

Please avoid replying to this e-mail. Please contact any BCS executive 

committee member at http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm, instead of 

what it is now... for any questions regarding this e-mail or if you want 

to be removed from e-mail list. This e-mail message and all attachments 

may contain legally privileged and confidential information related to BCS 

and intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the 

intended recipient, you should immediately stop reading this message, 

contact BCS executive committee at http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm 

and delete it from your system.  

Any unauthorized reading, distribution, forwarding, copying, printing or 

other use/abuse of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. 


